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The Planning and Building 
Department is proposing a 5% 
increase for ALL Planning and 

Building Permits. The Department 
has not had a general increase 

since August 2004. The 
Department is tentively 

scheduling this proposal for the 
Board of Supervisors on May 8, 

2012. If approved, the fees will go 
into e�ect July 9, 2012.






